19-Feb-2018

Dear Clive          
We would like to Notify you that we are submitting a planning application for a basement extension to our flat – Flat 1, 44 Goldhurst Terrace, NW6 3HT.
The application will be made to Camden Council (address: 5 Pancras Square, London, N1C 4AG), the consultation period ends on 12-Mar-18 if you wish to make representations about this application.

Kind regards,
Flat 1

